## MIDWEST PDE SEMINAR

Saturday-Sunday, April 22-23, 1995 University of Wisconsin-Madison

The next meeting of the Midwest P.D.E. Seminar will be held at the University of Wisconsin-Madison on April 22-23, 1995. The speakers will be:

- D. Christodoulou
- P. Constantin
- R. Hamilton
- D. Phillips
- E. Séré
- V. Sverak
- D. Tataru
- T. Zariphopoulou

Blocks of rooms have been reserved at the Friedrick Center, 1950 Willow Drive, Madison, WI 53706, (608) 231-1341, on the Madison campus (a 15 - 20 minute walk or short bus ride to the Math Department) for \$38.00 plus tax per night; at the University Inn, 441 N. Frances Street, Madison, WI 53703, (608) 257-4881, (a 10-15 minute walk from the Math Department) for \$49.00 per night, and at the Madison Inn, 601 Langdon Street, Madison, WI, (608) 257-4391, (a 10-15 minute walk from the Math Department) for \$49.00 per night. The rooms will be held until April 1.

Some financial support for graduate students is available.

For further information contact:

Sigurd Angenent, (608) 263-3131, angenent@math.wisc.edu

Paul Rabinowitz, (608) 263-4700, rabinowi@math.wisc.edu

Marshall Slemrod, (608) 262-2881, slemrod@math.wisc.edu

Thanos Tzavaras, (608) 263-3168, tzavaras@math.wisc.edu

Bob Turner, (608) 263-6272, turner@math.wisc.edu

or the Mathematics Department, (608) 263-3054.